



Wishing everyone in our school community a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 8th January 2019.















Friday 21st December

Christmas Party Lunch

F.O.S.S. volunteers will be preparing party food boxes for all children on Friday 21st December. If you haven't already, please return the slip with sandwich choice. There will not be a separate hot food service on this day. If you do not wish your child to have a party lunch, please provide them with a packed lunch and let the office know. Thank you so much to all the volunteers. This is such a fabulous day which the children and staff enjoy immensely. There is no charge for this event.

'Save the Children' Christmas Jumper Day

If your child would like to participate they should bring £1 donation for charity and wear a festive jumper instead of their uniform sweatshirt. All other uniform to be worn as normal





Beauty and The Beast - Wednesday 16th January

As a special treat, we have invited M&M Theatre Productions to put on a performance of Beauty and the Beast in our school hall for all year groups in the afternoon of 16th January. This will be paid for through our School Arts Fund.

Donation Request – Reception class would be very grateful to receive donations of old kitchen equipment that they could use in forest school sessions (pots and pan, spoons etc).

Christmas Productions

I would like to express how proud I am of Reception and KS1. Their performances were fabulous, showing great confidence and enthusiasm. I am looking forward to KS2's performances next week.

SEDGEBERROW CE FIRST SCHOOL BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS!

In January we are celebrating 50 years of Sedgeberrow School on this site (and 150yrs in the village). During the week commencing 8th January the children will be learning about the 1960s. On Friday 11th January at 9.15am we would like to welcome you to a celebration in which the children will be showcasing their activities from the week. We are also very fortunate to have Bishop John who will also conduct a service. After this there will be a chance to have some refreshments. It is a non-uniform day for the children who can dress either in party clothes or something inspired by the 1960s theme and FOSS will be providing a party lunch for the children so there is no need to book a Class Catering lunch.



Reminders

- Flu vaccination forms need to be received by the school office by 18th December or your child will not be able to receive the vaccination. If you do not wish your child to have a vaccination the NHS would appreciate if you could still return the form with negative consent.
- If you would like a place on the workshop being held in school on Wednesday 9th January

 "Anxiety in Children" with Tina Kilgallon please let the office know.
- The School Christmas Raffle, organised by Y4 class as an enterprise project will be drawn at the KS2 evening carol concert on 19th December. They have worked tirelessly and have secured some fabulous prizes. Stubs, money and unsold tickets to be handed into school by the morning of the 19th at the latest. They would like to spend the funds raised on improving their outdoor area (behind the mobile classrooms).